
 

 

 

 

Summer Term 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Staffing at Freshfield during the summer term 

We hope you all enjoyed the Easter break. 
 
We would like to update you with the staffing at Freshfield for the summer term. 
 

• Unfortunately, Miss Simcock is currently absent and is being covered by Mrs Lopez 

Thomas who is an experienced Early Years’ teacher.  During this period Mrs Lopez 

Thomas will assume a part time teaching commitment and will liaise with Mrs 

Muncaster for planning the children’s activities.  This will ensure continuity of your 

children’s learning over the next few weeks.  I will also continue to place additional 

support into the nursery to ensure all of the children continue to make effective 

progress. 

• Miss Toombs has recently returned to nursery following her maternity leave. 

• Mrs Jardine has moved into the 3-4-year old provision for the summer term with the 
children who have moved up from the 2-year provision, once they turned 3 years 
old. 

• Mrs Hayward and Mrs Percival will continue to work in the 3-4-year-old provision for 
the whole of the summer term. 

 

I appreciate your support with this matter and if you wish to discuss this matter further 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 

K Muncaster 

Katherine Muncaster 

Executive Headteacher 

 


